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New South Wales 

Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes 

30 October 2023 

Katherine Garaty 
Director, Crime Disruption and Special Inquiries Law 
Office of the General Counsel, NSW Police Force 
Locked Bag 5102 
PARRAMATTA NSW 2124 

By email: 

Dear Ms Garaty, 

Special Commissions of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes: Terms of Reference 

I refer to Public Hearing 2 of the above Inquiry. In particular I refer to the written submissions of the NSW 

Police Force ("NSWPF") dated 23 October 2023, which contend that numerous proposed findings and 
conclusions fall outside the Inquiry's Terms of Reference; and my letter of 24 October 2023 requesting that 
any further submissions in support of those contentions be provided by 26 October 2023. 

As no correspondence has been received from the NSWPF, the Inquiry is proceeding on the basis that the 

NSWPF does not wish to advance any further submissions in relation to this matter. 

Yours faithfully, 
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Enzo Camporeale 
Director, Legal 
Solicitor Assisting the Inquiry 
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